
From: Davis, Nick <Nick.Davis@boston.gov.uk>  
Sent: 09 April 2024 15:14 
To: planning <planning@boston.gov.uk> 
Subject: Planning Application ref; B/24/0142 ; Land Adjacent to Barley Sheaf School House, North 
Forty Foot Bank, Holland Fen, Lincoln LN4 4QH 
 
Environmental Health have no objections to this application. I would however request that the use 
of the proposed caravan is limited to the applicant and is time limited to be removed within a set 
period of first occupation of the property or within 3 years of consent whichever is the sooner. 
 
Regards 
 
Nick 
 
Nick Davis| Principal Environmental Health Officer| Boston Borough Council 

Direct Dial: 01205 314234 |  
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